
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2015 
 
 
 
Welcome Back: 
 
That’s correct, official letter time!  I would like to give you the official reminder with this 
letter that school is just around the corner. I am excited for this school year as we have some 
positive energy momentum from last year and this past summer.  I would also like to extend 
a warm welcome to the new staff; Elizabeth Pfieffer is our Special Education staff member, 
and our Promise Fellow this year is Erica Kalsow.  
 
The schedule for August/September workshops is included, but below are a couple 
additional items. 
 
Tuesday August 11, 2015:  
ALC Registration Open House 12:00-6:30 pm (this is optional) 
Please let me know if anyone wants to volunteer their services for a little while. 
 
August 31-September 3: 
Workshops (see attached schedule) 
 
September 8, 2015: 
First Day of School 
 
I hope your summer was full of vacations or at least moments to relax and recharge.  See 
you all soon. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
Daryl Kehler 


